
Message from ParentMail  

 

PSA Fair 

From the PSA: 
SUMMER FAIR - SATURDAY 9TH JUNE!! 
  

Our Summer Fair is fast approaching and we are hoping for big crowds and lots of 
sunshine!  Please could we ask for donations of soft toys (in good clean condition) for our 
Teddy Tombola; these can be left at the office. 
  

Own Clothes Day: On Friday 8th June, all children may wear their own clothes, in return for 
cakes (for the cake stall) and a bottle (for the Bottle Tombola). Year 6 Hoodie Day has been 
changed from 8th June and we will let you know the new date asap 

  

Finally, if you or someone you know is interested in holding their own stall at the Fair, please 
contact the office or Paulina Wookey with details.  £10 per table. 
  

Thank you for your support 
The PSA 

 


